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Dear Ms Lansley 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Request for Information 
 
We are pleased to respond to your request for information and our response is set out below: 
 
Request  
 
Please provide payment values for each GP practice annual contract, and whether it is APMS, 
PMS or GMS for the current financial year and last year 
 
 
Response 
We are writing to let you know that we consider your request for information may be subject one 
or more exemptions from disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 

 Section 43 – Commercial Interests. This exempts disclosure of information which 
would or would likely be prejudicial to the commercial interests of any person, 
including the public authority holding it. 

 
We now require extra time to consider the public interest in disclosing the information.  We 
estimate that we will have reached a decision by 5th February 2018, at which time we will write 
to you informing you of our decision. 
 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
make a complaint or request an internal review of our decision you should write to the Freedom 

mailto:xxxxxx.xxx@xxx.xxx


 

  

of Information Lead, NHS Sheffield Clinical Commissioning Group, 722 Prince of Wales Road, 
Darnall, Sheffield S9 4EU, quoting the reference number above. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, with regards to this Freedom of 
Information request, you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner under 
Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.  The Information Commissioner will not 
investigate your case unless you have exhausted our complaints procedure.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  The Information Commissioners Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
 
Re-Use of Public Sector Information 
 
If you wish to re-use the information you have requested, in whole or in part, please write to the 
Freedom of Information Lead, NHS Sheffield Clinical Commissioning Group, 722 Prince of 
Wales Road, Darnall, Sheffield, S9 4EU, quoting the reference number above, stating the 
purpose(s) you wish to re-use the information for. You will receive a response within 20 working 
days of receiving your request with any conditions and charges that relate to the re-use of the 
information. These will be determined in line with the Re-use of Public Sector Information 
Regulations 2005 (SI 2005 No. 1515). 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Chevaughn Woodhouse 
Freedom of Information (FOI) Lead 
NHS Sheffield CCG 
 
 


